PRESS RELEASE

From the office of:

Sheriff James Stuart

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office
13301 Hanson Blvd. NW
Andover, MN 55304

(763) 324-5000

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Blaine - Hit & Run Motor Vehicle Fatality -Victim and Suspect Identification

A note of clarification, the original press release indicated that the time of this incident was 11:34 pm on
Wednesday, January 15, 2020. The correct time should be 9:34 p.m. on the date given.

The victim in this case has been identified as:
Kenneth Alan Neisen, age 58 of Brooklyn Park, MN
The suspect who is in custody in this case, who has not been charged, has been identified as:

Pierre Jerel Anderson, age 30 of St. Paul, MN

The case remains under investigation by the Blaine Police Department, Midwest Medical Examiners
Office, and the Anoka County Sheriff’s Office. No further information will be released at this time, but
further information will be released when it becomes available.
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